The return of the Veterans Social Hour replacing the Veterans coffee hour for now! Thursday May 20th, 9:00am till 10:00am 150 Nevers Road, the Teen center room.

We are restarting our Veterans Social hour.

However, for now NO Coffee or Food is allowed to be served in the South Windsor Community Center.

Come and socialize with our veteran community again, we must follow all CDC and town guide lines including Face Masks and social distancing.

I need to have everyone that is going to attend to register with me so I can submit the list to Andrea at the Community Center. Email me at ken8317@aol.com or call 860-416-5276 to register.

The hope is that at the June meeting we will be allowed to have food and beverages, but for now we cannot.

Ken Lewis Post 133 Adjutant